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Tēnā koe   
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 20 May 2024 requesting the following information: 
 

The number of rate payers in the Kapiti District that were not connected to 
water or sewage. 

In 2023, the number of households not connected to the water supply was 3,142 
which was 10.7% of households. 

In 2023 the number of households not connected to wastewater (sewage) was 4,430 
which was 14.75% of households.  

The data below uses household census data aligned with the boundaries of Kapiti 
Coast District Council water supply.  Items in bold are those households that are not 
connected.   

Household water supply across districts 
  

Onsite water supply Rural properties 3,142 
Water supply Hautere 393 
Water supply Otaki 3,657 
Water supply Paekakariki 805 
Water supply Paraparaumu/Raumati 14,258 
Water supply Waikanae 7,160 
Total households in district 29,415 
Proportion not connected to water supply 10.70% 
Total not connected to water supply 3,142 
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Household waste water across districts 
  

Onsite wastewater Rural Properties 3,142 
Onsite wastewater Hautere 393 
Waste water network Otaki 3,657 
Onsite wastewater Paekakariki 805 
Waste water network Paraparaumu/Raumati 14,258 
Waste water network Waikanae 7,160 
Total households in district 29,415 
Proportion not connected to waste water 14.75% 
Total not connected to waste water 4,340 

 

I trust this answers your question. 

Ngā mihi,  
 

 
 
 
Dave Hardy 
Acting Group Manager Infrastructure and Asset Management 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Tōpū 




